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Laura Edmonds <laura.edmonds@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Use on Review Application 2-A-
20-UR - 701 E. Hill Ave.
1 message

Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com> Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 3:58 PM
Reply-To: jeff.a.grubb@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org
Cc: Mike Reynolds <Mike.Reynolds@knoxplanning.org>, Warren <mdmiller620@gmail.com>

Dear Planning Commissioners,

Please accept the attached opinion letter from the director of Cushman Wakefield's
regional multifamily team in association with the above referenced Use on Review application.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Jeff Grubb

-- 

Jeff Grubb
2121 Old Gatesburg Road, Suite 200
State College, PA 16803
814-441-4000

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

Cushman Letter re Multifamily at 701 E Hill Ave - 040620.pdf
57K
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Laura Edmonds <laura.edmonds@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Meeting Speaker Sign-up
1 message

David Dewhirst <david@dewhirstproperties.com> Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 11:25 AM
Reply-To: david@dewhirstproperties.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org

File #:  2-A-20-UR

 

David Dewhirst on behalf of Applicant

 

(given the format of the virtual meeting, I just wanted to ensure someone could speak on the
density and parking advantages with the new proposed conditions)

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=9e19192d94&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1663419046609715612&simpl=msg-f%3A16634190466… 1/1

Laura Edmonds <laura.edmonds@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] 2-A-20-UR
1 message

Mark <mdmiller620@gmail.com> Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 11:21 AM
Reply-To: mdmiller620@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org
Cc: Mike Reynolds <Mike.Reynolds@knoxplanning.org>, Helen Bachrach
<helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, John David & Donna Curry <jdcurry05@gmail.com>, Dana Dalton
<ddalton5978@comcast.net>, Noel Kuck <noelkuck@gmail.com>, Kaye Bultemeier
<kayebultemeier@gmail.com>, Warren Perry <wperry205@att.net>, Ed & Corrine Patrick
<ed1patrick@comcast.net>, zkerin <zkerin@utk.edu>, ndshelso@gmail.com, rickjnsn@hotmail.com

Commissioners,

I have reviewed the updated planning staff report for the Use on Review for the self storage
facility. I appreciate the new approval conditions that the staff has recommended to ensure that
the excess acreage at the site, if developed, will meet more appropriate  DK-B zoning
requirements. I also spoke with Mr. Grubb, who reiterated the new approval conditions and his
plans for the storage facility. We still would advocate for a better use of the entire property,
especially considering the current character and future plans for the community. However, we
appreciate your willingness to work with us for the best possible use of this property in our
neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration and the work that you do.

Respectfully,
Mark Miller, President 
Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association 

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
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Dori Caron <dori.caron@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] File 2-A-20-UR (701 E. Hill Ave.)

Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com> Tue, Apr 7, 2020 at 11:23 AM
Reply-To: jeff.a.grubb@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org
Cc: Mike Reynolds <Mike.Reynolds@knoxplanning.org>, Aarron Gray <gray@fulghummacindoe.com>

Dear Metropolitan Planning Commission,

Please see the attached conceptual site and elevation plans in association with the above referenced Use on Review
application.

We developed these plans to illustrate how a multifamily development on the remaining acreage of the site could
effectively buffer the storage building from the front of the site.  While the designs shown on the exhibits are conceptual in
nature and not final, we think they do an effective job of illustrating how well multifamily development could work on the
balance of the site.    

I am scheduled to discuss our project with Mark Miller, president of the Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association this
evening.  I plan to share these concept plans with Mr. Miller in advance of our call.  I wanted to be sure you all had a
chance to view them too.

Thank you.  
-- 

Jeff Grubb
2121 Old Gatesburg Road, Suite 200
State College, PA 16803
814-441-4000

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

2 attachments

701 E Hill Ave Residential Site Concept Plan - 040720.jpg
3066K

701 E Hill Ave Residential Elevation Concept Plan - 040720.jpg
2514K
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Dori Caron <dori.caron@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] File 2-A-20-UR (701 E. Hill Ave.)

Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com> Tue, Apr 7, 2020 at 11:23 AM
Reply-To: jeff.a.grubb@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org
Cc: Mike Reynolds <Mike.Reynolds@knoxplanning.org>, Aarron Gray <gray@fulghummacindoe.com>

Dear Metropolitan Planning Commission,

Please see the attached conceptual site and elevation plans in association with the above referenced Use on Review
application.

We developed these plans to illustrate how a multifamily development on the remaining acreage of the site could
effectively buffer the storage building from the front of the site.  While the designs shown on the exhibits are conceptual in
nature and not final, we think they do an effective job of illustrating how well multifamily development could work on the
balance of the site.    

I am scheduled to discuss our project with Mark Miller, president of the Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association this
evening.  I plan to share these concept plans with Mr. Miller in advance of our call.  I wanted to be sure you all had a
chance to view them too.

Thank you.  
-- 

Jeff Grubb
2121 Old Gatesburg Road, Suite 200
State College, PA 16803
814-441-4000

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

2 attachments

701 E Hill Ave Residential Site Concept Plan - 040720.jpg
3066K

701 E Hill Ave Residential Elevation Concept Plan - 040720.jpg
2514K
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Laura Edmonds <laura.edmonds@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Multifamily concept at Proposed
Self Storage Site
4 messages

Warren <mdmiller620@gmail.com> Sat, Apr 4, 2020 at 7:21 AM
Reply-To: mdmiller620@gmail.com
To: Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com>, Jeff Grubb <jeff.a.grubb@gmail.com>
Cc: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>, Mike Reynolds
<Mike.Reynolds@knoxplanning.org>, Helen Bachrach <helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, Dana
Dalton <ddalton5978@comcast.net>, Noel Kuck <noelkuck@gmail.com>, Kaye Bultemeier
<kayebultemeier@gmail.com>, Warren Perry <wperry205@att.net>, Stephanie Welch
<swelch@knoxvilletn.gov>, "ed1patrick@comcast.net" <ed1patrick@comcast.net>, John David
Curry <jdcurry05@gmail.com>, "rickjnsn@hotmail.com" <rickjnsn@hotmail.com>,
"gayden.green@yahoo.com" <gayden.green@yahoo.com>, "ndshelso@gmail.com"
<ndshelso@gmail.com>, zkerin <zkerin@utk.edu>

Dear Mr. Grubb,

 

We wanted to reach out to you to see where your company is with regard to
finding a potential buyer or partner who would like to build a new multifamily
development on the excess acreage at the proposed self storage site? During
the meeting last month, several commissioners expressed interest in this
concept and ultimately postponed your use on review until the April 9th
meeting to allow for this possibility.

 

We still think there could be a better use for the property than a self storage
facility, especially concerning the future plans that the city has for this area.
But, we also are willing to work with you, especially if your plans also include
a multifamily concept. I am wondering, though, if what’s going on with the
economy currently has had an effect in soliciting interest in building a
multifamily development?

 

We look forward to hearing from you and hope that you are staying well
during these challenging times for our communities and country.
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My Best,

Mark Miller, President

Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

Warren <mdmiller620@gmail.com> Sun, Apr 5, 2020 at 8:12 AM
Reply-To: mdmiller620@gmail.com
To: Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com>
Cc: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>, Mike Reynolds
<Mike.Reynolds@knoxplanning.org>, Helen Bachrach <helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, Dana
Dalton <ddalton5978@comcast.net>, Noel Kuck <noelkuck@gmail.com>, Kaye Bultemeier
<kayebultemeier@gmail.com>, Warren Perry <wperry205@att.net>, Stephanie Welch
<swelch@knoxvilletn.gov>, "ed1patrick@comcast.net" <ed1patrick@comcast.net>, John David
Curry <jdcurry05@gmail.com>, "rickjnsn@hotmail.com" <rickjnsn@hotmail.com>,
"gayden.green@yahoo.com" <gayden.green@yahoo.com>, "ndshelso@gmail.com"
<ndshelso@gmail.com>

Hi Mr. Grubb,

 

Thanks for your reply. Yes, I would like to hear more about how it could be assured that the
excess acreage at the site is developed to be compatible with the current zoning requirements. I
don’t think that our neighborhood association will ever be a fan of the self storage facility,
because by it’s very nature, it doesn’t interact well with other uses in the neighborhood. But, I’d
like to hear more about your new Use on Review approval conditions.

 

I could be available for a call either this Tuesday or Wednesday, after 5pm EDT. Just let me
know what works for you and we can go from there.

 

Take care,

Mark Miller

865-607-7219

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
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Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Jeff Grubb
Sent: Saturday, April 4, 2020 11:10 AM
To: Warren
Cc: Jeff Grubb; commission@knoxplanning.org; Mike Reynolds; Helen Bachrach; Dana Dalton;
Noel Kuck; Kaye Bultemeier; Warren Perry; Stephanie Welch; ed1patrick@comcast.net; John
David Curry; rickjnsn@hotmail.com; gayden.green@yahoo.com; ndshelso@gmail.com; zkerin
Subject: Re: Multifamily concept at Proposed Self Storage Site

 

Hello Mr. Miller.

 

Thank you for reaching out to me.  

 

Yes, we are currently working on some multifamily concept plans for the excess acreage of our
proposed storage site to share with the Planning Commission.  I will be glad to share those with
you early next week when they are done.

 

We are also working to develop additional Use on Review approval language that assures the
excess acreage at the site is developed in a way that is compatible with the neighborhood
under the City's new "Recode" zoning requirements.

 

Unfortunately, given the current Covid-19 related social distancing guidelines, I do not have
plans to be in Knoxville next week. But I would be glad to schedule a telephone call to review
the multifamily concept plans and the new Use on Review approval conditions I mention above,
and answer any questions you may have.  Please let me know your availability for a call.

 

Thank you again for reaching out.

 

Please stay safe and well.

 

Best,

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com
mailto:mdmiller620@gmail.com
mailto:jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
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mailto:helenbachrach13@gmail.com
mailto:ddalton5978@comcast.net
mailto:noelkuck@gmail.com
mailto:kayebultemeier@gmail.com
mailto:wperry205@att.net
mailto:swelch@knoxvilletn.gov
mailto:ed1patrick@comcast.net
mailto:jdcurry05@gmail.com
mailto:rickjnsn@hotmail.com
mailto:gayden.green@yahoo.com
mailto:ndshelso@gmail.com
mailto:zkerin@utk.edu
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Jeff Grubb

814-441-4000

   

 

On Sat, Apr 4, 2020 at 6:21 AM Warren <mdmiller620@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Mr. Grubb,

 

We wanted to reach out to you to see where your company is with regard to
finding a potential buyer or partner who would like to build a new multifamily
development on the excess acreage at the proposed self storage site?
During the meeting last month, several commissioners expressed interest
in this concept and ultimately postponed your use on review until the April
9th meeting to allow for this possibility.

 

We still think there could be a better use for the property than a self storage
facility, especially concerning the future plans that the city has for this area.
But, we also are willing to work with you, especially if your plans also
include a multifamily concept. I am wondering, though, if what’s going on
with the economy currently has had an effect in soliciting interest in building
a multifamily development?

 

We look forward to hearing from you and hope that you are staying well
during these challenging times for our communities and country.

 

My Best,

Mark Miller, President

Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

mailto:mdmiller620@gmail.com
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
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--

Jeff Grubb
2121 Old Gatesburg Road, Suite 200
State College, PA 16803
814-441-4000

 

[Quoted text hidden]

Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com> Sat, Apr 4, 2020 at 11:10 AM
Reply-To: jeff.a.grubb@gmail.com
To: Warren <mdmiller620@gmail.com>
Cc: Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com>, "commission@knoxplanning.org"
<commission@knoxplanning.org>, Mike Reynolds <Mike.Reynolds@knoxplanning.org>, Helen
Bachrach <helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, Dana Dalton <ddalton5978@comcast.net>, Noel Kuck
<noelkuck@gmail.com>, Kaye Bultemeier <kayebultemeier@gmail.com>, Warren Perry
<wperry205@att.net>, Stephanie Welch <swelch@knoxvilletn.gov>, "ed1patrick@comcast.net"
<ed1patrick@comcast.net>, John David Curry <jdcurry05@gmail.com>, "rickjnsn@hotmail.com"
<rickjnsn@hotmail.com>, "gayden.green@yahoo.com" <gayden.green@yahoo.com>,
"ndshelso@gmail.com" <ndshelso@gmail.com>, zkerin <zkerin@utk.edu>

Hello Mr. Miller.

Thank you for reaching out to me.  

Yes, we are currently working on some multifamily concept plans for the excess acreage of our
proposed storage site to share with the Planning Commission.  I will be glad to share those with
you early next week when they are done.

We are also working to develop additional Use on Review approval language that assures the
excess acreage at the site is developed in a way that is compatible with the neighborhood
under the City's new "Recode" zoning requirements.

Unfortunately, given the current Covid-19 related social distancing guidelines, I do not have
plans to be in Knoxville next week. But I would be glad to schedule a telephone call to review
the multifamily concept plans and the new Use on Review approval conditions I mention above,
and answer any questions you may have.  Please let me know your availability for a call.

Thank you again for reaching out.

Please stay safe and well.

Best,

Jeff Grubb

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2121+Old+Gatesburg+Road,+Suite+200+State+College,+PA+16803?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/2121+Old+Gatesburg+Road,+Suite+200+State+College,+PA+16803?entry=gmail&source=g
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814-441-4000
   

On Sat, Apr 4, 2020 at 6:21 AM Warren <mdmiller620@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Mr. Grubb,

 

We wanted to reach out to you to see where your company is with regard to
finding a potential buyer or partner who would like to build a new multifamily
development on the excess acreage at the proposed self storage site?
During the meeting last month, several commissioners expressed interest in
this concept and ultimately postponed your use on review until the April 9th
meeting to allow for this possibility.

 

We still think there could be a better use for the property than a self storage
facility, especially concerning the future plans that the city has for this area.
But, we also are willing to work with you, especially if your plans also
include a multifamily concept. I am wondering, though, if what’s going on
with the economy currently has had an effect in soliciting interest in building
a multifamily development?

 

We look forward to hearing from you and hope that you are staying well
during these challenging times for our communities and country.

 

My Best,

Mark Miller, President

Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

-- 

Jeff Grubb
2121 Old Gatesburg Road, Suite 200

mailto:mdmiller620@gmail.com
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
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State College, PA 16803
814-441-4000

-- 
[Quoted text hidden]

Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com> Mon, Apr 6, 2020 at 11:01 AM
Reply-To: jeff.a.grubb@gmail.com
To: Warren <mdmiller620@gmail.com>
Cc: Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com>, "commission@knoxplanning.org"
<commission@knoxplanning.org>, Mike Reynolds <Mike.Reynolds@knoxplanning.org>, Helen
Bachrach <helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, Dana Dalton <ddalton5978@comcast.net>, Noel Kuck
<noelkuck@gmail.com>, Kaye Bultemeier <kayebultemeier@gmail.com>, Warren Perry
<wperry205@att.net>, Stephanie Welch <swelch@knoxvilletn.gov>, "ed1patrick@comcast.net"
<ed1patrick@comcast.net>, John David Curry <jdcurry05@gmail.com>, "rickjnsn@hotmail.com"
<rickjnsn@hotmail.com>, "gayden.green@yahoo.com" <gayden.green@yahoo.com>,
"ndshelso@gmail.com" <ndshelso@gmail.com>

Hi Mr. Miller,

Thank you for your reply.

I am free to talk tomorrow evening.  Would you please suggest a time that works for you?

Thank you.

Jeff Grubb
814-441-4000
[Quoted text hidden]

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2121+Old+Gatesburg+Road,+Suite+200+State+College,+PA+16803?entry=gmail&source=g


3/12/2020 Knoxville - Knox County Planning Mail - [Planning Commission Comment] File 2-A-20-UR (701 E. Hill Ave)

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=9e19192d94&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1660964096212768613&simpl=msg-f%3A16609640962… 1/1

Laura Edmonds <laura.edmonds@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] File 2-A-20-UR (701 E. Hill Ave)
1 message

Jeff Grubb <jgrubb@urbanstoragefund.com> Thu, Mar 12, 2020 at 9:05 AM
Reply-To: jeff.a.grubb@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org

Dear Metropolitan Planning Commission,

Please accept the attached letter and multifamily conceptual site layout in association with the
above referenced Use on Review application.

Thank you.
-- 

Jeff Grubb
2121 Old Gatesburg Road, Suite 200
State College, PA 16803
814-441-4000

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

2 attachments

701 E Hill Ave Multifamily Concept Sketch.pdf
8502K

Cushman Letter - 030520.pdf
110K
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To whom it may concern: 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Grubb with Urban Storage Fund has engaged our Nashville office of Cushman & Wakefield’s  
Multifamily Advisory Group in order to solicit interest in his future property at 701 E. Hill Avenue in 
Knoxville. 
 
We have been tasked with helping him find a potential buyer or partner who would like to build a new 
multifamily development on the excess acreage at the site. We have been in contact with several our 
developer clients who have expressed interest in the project. They are currently underwriting and 
evaluating the potential for the deal. My partners and I believe the demand for multifamily in urban 
Knoxville as well as the success of the surrounding apartment communities bode well for a finding a 
solution. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robbie O’Bryan 
Director 
Multifamily Advisory Group 
 
Direct:  +1 615 301 2825 
Mobile: +1 404 405 6620 
Robbie.OBryan@cushwake.com  
 

 
 
1033 Demonbreun Street, Suite 600 
Nashville, TN 37203 | USA 
cushmanwakefield.com 
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Dori Caron <dori.caron@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Case Number 2-A-20-UR
'zkerin' via Commission <commission@knoxplanning.org> Tue, Mar 10, 2020 at 12:16 PM
Reply-To: zkerin@utk.edu
To: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>

Dear Members of the Metropolitan Planning Commission,

As a Knoxville na�v e and a downtown resident for over 23 years, I strongly disapprove of the building of a
self storage facility in the downtown area.  I have watched our downtown grow and develop into a
wonderful des�na �on f or both locals and tourists, and do not believe that such a use of space will enhance
that development in any way.  So many other uses for that property would be so much more welcome and
suitable for our beau�ful riv er and wonderful trolley system, not to men�on the Science Museum no w in
the works.

The fact that current zoning would not allow such a use for this property is evidence that it is not needed or
wanted.  Addi�onally , a Google search reveals that there are over 10 such self storage facili�es within a fiv e
mile radius of downtown.

Please deny this project for the sake and con�nua �on of beau�fic a�on and enhancemen t of downtown
Knoxville.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kathleen B. (Zibbie) Kerin
530 Riverfront Way
Knoxville, TN  37915

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

https://www.google.com/maps/search/530+Riverfront+Way+%0D%0AKnoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/530+Riverfront+Way+%0D%0AKnoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org


March 9, 2020 
 
Dear Planning Commissioner, 
 
I am writing regarding the Use on Review of 701 & 0 Hill Avenue, case 2-A-20-UR 
for an exception to allow a self-storage facility at this location. 
 
Building a storage unit in our neighborhood is not compatible with our existing 
residential housing, non-profits and for-profit businesses. 
The new 2020 zoning for our neighborhood does not allow storage facilities. 
The extensive research that went into the new zoning clearly indicates this is not 
a fit for our neighborhood. 
 
RiverHill Gateway Neighborhood Association was established four years ago. 
Since then hundreds of hours and thousands of dollars have been spent 
beautifying the area. Utilizing grant money from the City of Knoxville, City People, 
Parks and Recreation and City Council plus generous donations from residents we 
have added planters on the East Hill Ave Bridge, murals on the Dwight Kessel 
Garage and at the Women’s Basketball Hall of Fame, Art Wraps on a traffic 
control box and a KUB box, picnic tables, free little library boxes, flower gardens, 
trees and shrubs, a sculpture at the intersection of Volunteer Landing and East Hill 
Ave., plus our newly installed water bottle refilling station. 
 
This beautification has better connected us with the rest of Downtown and brings 
tourists and residents to our non-profits and for-profit businesses. We are a major 
connection to the Waterfront and the Greenway, utilized by walkers, bikers, 
joggers and boaters. 
A storage unit will not contribute nor be compatible in this area. 
 
I respectfully request that the zoning exception not be allowed. 
 
Sincerely, 
Helen Bachrach, Immediate Past President 
RiverHIll Gateway Neighborhood Association 
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=47d0ea6428&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1660778022788847730&simpl=msg-f%3A16607780227… 1/1

Dori Caron <dori.caron@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] 2-A-20-UR
Noel Kuck <noelkuck@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 9, 2020 at 3:00 PM
Reply-To: noelkuck@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org

I wish to STRONGLY protest the plan to allow construction of a storage facility on East Hill Ave. we, Riverhill Gateway
Neighborhood have spent the past several years improving our neighborhood with art and inclusive activities. Additionally,
the following facts need to be seriously considered as issues that have already been acknowledged by the City of
Knoxville:

Not compatible with the character of our neighborhood

Not consistent with the General Plan, which specifically says uses with automobile and truck
oriented warehouse/distribution uses do not fit. Self storage is just a subdivided warehouse

Likely negative impact on values of our properties

New zoning rules wisely do not allow self storage units in the downtown zone

Doesn’t promote tourism, like the other tourist attractions in our neighborhood

Diminishes the neighborhood appeal

Other uses, like multi family housing, entertainment, dining, shopping, etc. are a better fit

Traffic count for a self storage facility didn’t include weekends, which would make up a
majority of trips using trucks

A self-storage facility doesn’t contribute to the positive synergy of our neighborhood; it’s
basically a warehouse

Noel Kuck

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=47d0ea6428&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1660778022843247368&simpl=msg-f%3A16607780228… 1/1

Dori Caron <dori.caron@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Request to deny storage warehouse proposal in
RiverHill Gateway neighborhood/Case # 2-A-20-UR
Dee Pierce <megpierce78@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 9, 2020 at 10:56 PM
Reply-To: megpierce78@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org

To Whom It May Concern:

My husband and I live at Promontory Point which is located at 850 Volunteer Landing Lane, Unit 404, near the proposed
storage warehouse facility.

We are writing to oppose the proposal and ask that it is not allowed to fill the empty Sun Trust Bank building space.

We don’t think this type of business should go into our River Hill Gateway neighborhood as we have worked diligently to
promote an aesthetically pleasing community environment and are seeking to attract more speciality (mom/pop)
retail/restaurants — not unattractive storage units.  

The project is also not compatible with efforts to boost our riverside tourist attractions — such as the Women’s Basketball
Hall of Fame,  Outdoor Knoxville Adventure Center, Tennessee Riverboat, Volunteer Princess and the Tn. River, itself.

Furthermore, new zoning rules in the neighboring residential area of Gay St., Old City and Market Square don’t allow
storage units in the downtown area. 

And there’s a strong likelihood that a storage facility would be viewed as an eyesore to prospective River Hill Gateway
residents as well as hurt property values, long-term.

Please vote no on the storage facility. 

Sincerely,

Mark and Dee Pierce

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
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Dori Caron <dori.caron@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Case Number is 2-A-20-UR
'Jean Sanford' via Commission <commission@knoxplanning.org> Tue, Mar 10, 2020 at 7:59 AM
Reply-To: jean_sanford@teamhealth.com
To: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>
Cc: "Sanford, Michael W" <mwsanford@tva.gov>

Please Forward This Email To all Knox County Planning Commissioners:

 

I would like to express my concern regarding the case number above regarding a self-storage facility.  My husband and I
live in Promontory Point.  We live by two landmarks—Pat Summit’s Basketball Hall of Fame and James White Fort.  I
don’t think a storage facility right down the street from these two iconic buildings is the right thing to do.  Something of this
nature should be outside the city.  Let’s keep downtown beautiful and support tourism by using the property to enhance
the city.  We are definitely against this proposal.

 

Jean Sanford, M.A.Ed, CMM
Executive Assistant and Meeting Planner

TeamHealth
265 Brookview Centre Way #400 | Knoxville, TN 37919
work: 865.293.5211 | email: jean_sanford@teamhealth.com
teamhealth.com | facebook.com/teamhealth | @TeamHealth

Becker’s Hospital Review “150 Great Places to Work in Healthcare” – 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019

 

The information contained in this e-mail message may be privileged and confidential. If the reader of this transmission is not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error or are not sure whether it is privileged, please immediately notify us
by return e-mail and delete or destroy any copies, electronic, paper or otherwise, which you may have of this communication and
any attachments.
 

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

https://www.google.com/maps/search/265+Brookview+Centre+Way+%23400+%7C+Knoxville,+TN+37919?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:jean_sanford@teamhealth.com
http://www.teamhealth.com/
https://www.facebook.com/teamhealth
https://twitter.com/teamhealth
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
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Dori Caron <dori.caron@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] CASE 2-A-20-UR
Warren <wperry205@att.net> Mon, Mar 9, 2020 at 1:02 PM
Reply-To: wperry205@att.net
To: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>

 

Please include my letter to the Planning Commission Board

 

 

P. Warren Perry

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

Use on Review Letter.pdf
60K

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=47d0ea6428&view=att&th=170c05847e0c6848&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
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Dori Caron <dori.caron@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Self Storage Units- case number 2-A-20-UR.
Roger Thompson <omni.mtheory@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 9, 2020 at 12:09 PM
Reply-To: omni.mtheory@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org, John Curry <jdcurry05@gmail.com>

Dear Commissioners:
As a resident of the community in which you have a request to allow self storage units to be built in this area, I strongly
object. The units will bring strangers to this area which will substantially and adversely impact this community and area.
The damage to our safety, security and peace will be irreparable. Please do not further commercialize this wonderful
residential community. 

Roger Thompson
956 Volunteer Landing Lane
Knoxville, TN 37915

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

https://www.google.com/maps/search/956+Volunteer+Landing+Lane+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/956+Volunteer+Landing+Lane+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
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Laura Edmonds <laura.edmonds@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Comments on CASE 2-A-20-UR
1 message

ohmichell33 via Commission <commission@knoxplanning.org> Tue, Mar 3, 2020 at 11:02 AM
Reply-To: ohmichell33@yahoo.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org

Please consider my comments and concerns in the attached letter to the Planning Commission.

 

John Michell

522 Riverfront Way

Knoxville, TN  37915

 

 

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

Planning Commission Review 2-A-20-UR.pdf
171K

https://www.google.com/maps/search/522+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/522+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/522+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=9e19192d94&view=att&th=170a122288c02fa8&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw


 
To: Knoxville-Knox County Planning Commissioners 

400 Main Street, Suite 403 
Knoxville, TN 37902 

 
 
Date: March 3, 2020 
 
 
Re:  CASE 2-A-20-UR 
       Review of zoning exception for facility at 701 & O East Hill Avenue 
 
 
I am writing you to express my objection to granting a deviation from the 
current zoning standards applicable to the property and facility at 701 East 
Hill Avenue. It is my understanding that the request (case 2-A-20-UR) 
before your planning board is to allow the operation of an indoor self-
storage facility at this address. 
 
Recent changes in zoning for this location effective January 1, 2020, reveal 
that the planning commission wishes this location to fall under DK-B zoning 
guidelines. This type of zoning is a better fit for this neighborhood, 
especially considering the primary occupancy is currently residential 
condominiums, multi-family apartments, hotel, and governmental offices. 
 
As a current resident and homeowner in Riverside I Condominiums, I wish 
to express my concern for the exception being requested. Allowing this 
type of storage facility would not be the best fit to compliment the 
residential and office environment currently occupying this neighborhood. 
 
I join with other local residents that object to the zoning exception being 
requested by Space Mart Development Company. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Michell 
522 Riverfront Way 
Knoxville, TN 37915 
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=9e19192d94&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1659606109297412202&simpl=msg-f%3A16596061095… 1/5

Laura Edmonds <laura.edmonds@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Letter RE: 701 & 0 East Hill Ave
Use on Review
5 messages

Mark Miller <mdmiller620@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 5:10 PM
Reply-To: mdmiller620@gmail.com
To: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>
Cc: "ed1patrick@comcast.net" <ed1patrick@comcast.net>, Helen Bachrach
<helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, Dana Dalton <ddalton5978@comcast.net>, John David Curry
<jdcurry05@gmail.com>, "gayden.green@yahoo.com" <gayden.green@yahoo.com>,
"rickjnsn@hotmail.com" <rickjnsn@hotmail.com>, zkerin <zkerin@utk.edu>, Noel Kuck
<noelkuck@gmail.com>, Kaye Bultemeier <kayebultemeier@gmail.com>, "jsrose31@comcast.net"
<jsrose31@comcast.net>, "a_schuetz@msn.net" <a_schuetz@msn.net>

Dear Planning Commission,

 

Please see attached letter for you consideration.

 

Thank you,

Mark Miller, President

Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association

534 Riverfront Way

Knoxville, TN  37915

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

Planning Commission Letter.docx

https://www.google.com/maps/search/534+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN%C2%A0+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/534+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN%C2%A0+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org


 

Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association 
 

February 25, 2020 

 

Dear Planning Commissioner, 

 

I am writing you on behalf of the Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association regarding the Use on 
Review of 701 & 0 Hill Avenue, case 2-A-20-UR, for an exception to allow use of a self-storage facility at 
this location. 

Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association, established in 2016, is one of Knoxville’s newest 
neighborhood organization located on the south end of downtown. One of our priorities is maintaining 
the character of our downtown neighborhood and assuring that future development is compatible with 
existing housing and contributes to other amenities in the area. 

We represent owners and residents who live in Promontory Point and Riverside Condos, as well as 
residents who live in the Landings and Volunteer Landing Marina. The four major non-profits along East 
Hill Avenue are Blount Mansion, Legacy Parks Foundation, James White Fort, and the Women’s 
Basketball Hall of Fame. Other business in the area include Ruth’s Chris Steakhouse, Hotel Knoxville, 
Volunteer Marina, Billy Lush Board Shop, Three Rivers Rambler train and the Tennessee Boat Line for 
cruises. 

Clearly, having a storage facility in our neighborhood would not contribute to or be compatible with the 
existing housing or amenities in the area. The proposed use would not bring tourists to area attractions, 
nor would it bring patrons to existing restaurants or hotels downtown. The proposed storage facility 
would also not bring residents and visitors to recreate on the Tennessee River or to walk, run or bike on 
our downtown greenways. 

Also, with plans for the Knoxville Science Museum in the area, this proposed facility makes less sense as 
it would not contribute to the synergy of the museum, like complementary amenities such as 
restaurants or other attractions. It is also noteworthy that the new 2020 coding regulations, which were 
vetted extensively, no longer allow self-storage units in the downtown area, which directly implies that 
this is not the best use for this property or the downtown neighborhood. 

It is for these reasons that we respectively ask that you deny this Use on Review request. If you need 
more information, or have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 865-607-7219. Members of 
our association will also be in attendance on March 12th when this Use on Review is heard. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mark D. Miller, President 
534 Riverfront Way 
Knoxville, TN 37915 
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14K

Mark Miller <mdmiller620@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 5:10 PM
Reply-To: mdmiller620@gmail.com
To: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>
Cc: "ed1patrick@comcast.net" <ed1patrick@comcast.net>, Helen Bachrach
<helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, Dana Dalton <ddalton5978@comcast.net>, John David Curry
<jdcurry05@gmail.com>, "gayden.green@yahoo.com" <gayden.green@yahoo.com>,
"rickjnsn@hotmail.com" <rickjnsn@hotmail.com>, zkerin <zkerin@utk.edu>, Noel Kuck
<noelkuck@gmail.com>, Kaye Bultemeier <kayebultemeier@gmail.com>, "jsrose31@comcast.net"
<jsrose31@comcast.net>, "a_schuetz@msn.net" <a_schuetz@msn.net>

[Quoted text hidden]

Planning Commission Letter.docx
14K

John David Curry <jdcurry05@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 7:29 PM
Reply-To: jdcurry05@gmail.com
To: Mark Miller <mdmiller620@gmail.com>
Cc: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>, "ed1patrick@comcast.net"
<ed1patrick@comcast.net>, Helen Bachrach <helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, Dana Dalton
<ddalton5978@comcast.net>, "gayden.green@yahoo.com" <gayden.green@yahoo.com>,
"rickjnsn@hotmail.com" <rickjnsn@hotmail.com>, zkerin <zkerin@utk.edu>, Noel Kuck
<noelkuck@gmail.com>, Kaye Bultemeier <kayebultemeier@gmail.com>, "jsrose31@comcast.net"
<jsrose31@comcast.net>, "a_schuetz@msn.net" <a_schuetz@msn.net>

Excellent work on this Mark! My only comment would be the same as Ed and Corinne’s. The
Science Museum and all of the families, kids etc it will draw is a big selling point for our position.
Job well done!
John David 

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 25, 2020, at 5:10 PM, Mark Miller <mdmiller620@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Planning Commission,

 

Please see attached letter for you consideration.

 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=9e19192d94&view=att&th=17081af6b4bb6ff9&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=9e19192d94&view=att&th=17081af6d7aaa1ec&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
mailto:mdmiller620@gmail.com
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Thank you,

Mark Miller, President

Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association

534 Riverfront Way

Knoxville, TN  37915

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

<Planning Commission Letter.docx>

[Quoted text hidden]

Kaye Bultemeier <kayebultemeier@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 8:29 PM
Reply-To: kayebultemeier@gmail.com
To: Mark Miller <mdmiller620@gmail.com>
Cc: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>, "ed1patrick@comcast.net"
<ed1patrick@comcast.net>, Helen Bachrach <helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, Dana Dalton
<ddalton5978@comcast.net>, John David Curry <jdcurry05@gmail.com>,
"gayden.green@yahoo.com" <gayden.green@yahoo.com>, "rickjnsn@hotmail.com"
<rickjnsn@hotmail.com>, zkerin <zkerin@utk.edu>, Noel Kuck <noelkuck@gmail.com>,
"jsrose31@comcast.net" <jsrose31@comcast.net>, "a_schuetz@msn.net" <a_schuetz@msn.net>

Great job Mark

"The world is a book and those who do not travel read only one page”

On Feb 25, 2020, at 17:10, Mark Miller <mdmiller620@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Planning Commission,

 

Please see attached letter for you consideration.

 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/534+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/534+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/534+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:mdmiller620@gmail.com
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Thank you,

Mark Miller, President

Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association

534 Riverfront Way

Knoxville, TN  37915

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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[Quoted text hidden]

Ed Patrick <ed1patrick@comcast.net> Tue, Feb 25, 2020 at 6:45 PM
Reply-To: ed1patrick@comcast.net
To: Mark Miller <mdmiller620@gmail.com>
Cc: "commission@knoxplanning.org" <commission@knoxplanning.org>, Helen Bachrach
<helenbachrach13@gmail.com>, Dana Dalton <ddalton5978@comcast.net>, John David Curry
<jdcurry05@gmail.com>, "gayden.green@yahoo.com" <gayden.green@yahoo.com>,
"rickjnsn@hotmail.com" <rickjnsn@hotmail.com>, zkerin <zkerin@utk.edu>, Noel Kuck
<noelkuck@gmail.com>, Kaye Bultemeier <kayebultemeier@gmail.com>, "jsrose31@comcast.net"
<jsrose31@comcast.net>, "a_schuetz@msn.net" <a_schuetz@msn.net>

well done And speedy too. 
Ed and Corinne
Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 25, 2020, at 5:10 PM, Mark Miller <mdmiller620@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Planning Commission,

 

Please see attached letter for you consideration.

 

Thank you,

https://www.google.com/maps/search/534+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/534+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/534+Riverfront+Way+Knoxville,+TN+37915?entry=gmail&source=g
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:mdmiller620@gmail.com
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Mark Miller, President

Riverhill Gateway Neighborhood Association

534 Riverfront Way

Knoxville, TN  37915

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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Laura Edmonds <laura.edmonds@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] Fwd:
1 message

Mike Reynolds <mike.reynolds@knoxplanning.org> Thu, Feb 27, 2020 at 10:12 AM
Reply-To: mike.reynolds@knoxplanning.org
To: Commission <commission@knoxplanning.org>

FYI

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Julie Webb <juliedwebb26@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Feb 27, 2020 at 8:36 AM
Subject: 
To: <contact@knoxmpc.org>

Planning Commissioners
Use on Review of 700 & O Hill Ave.,
Case 2-A-20 UR

I am opposed to use of a self storage facility at this location.  I live at 562 Riverfront Way
(Riverside Condos).

Thank you,
Julia D. Webb

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

mailto:juliedwebb26@gmail.com
mailto:contact@knoxmpc.org
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Laura Edmonds <laura.edmonds@knoxplanning.org>

[Planning Commission Comment] 701 & 0 E. Hill Ave. File # 2-A-20-
UR
1 message

Nathaniel Shelso <ndshelso@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 20, 2020 at 4:16 PM
Reply-To: ndshelso@gmail.com
To: commission@knoxplanning.org

Planning Commission, 

See attached letter regarding 2-A-20-UR.

Thanks,
Nathaniel Shelso
ndshelso@gmail.com
(901) 484-3790

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxplanning.org

Letter 2-A-20-UR.pdf
27K

mailto:ndshelso@gmail.com
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
mailto:commission@knoxplanning.org
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2/20/2020 
Dear Planning Commission, 
 
I’m writing in opposition to the use on review of 701 & 0 E. Hill Ave, case 2-A-20-UR, for the use of 
a self-storage facility.  Please deny this request.  
 
Use on review requests are supposed to: 

1. Be compatible with the character of the neighborhood including the size 

and location of buildings in the vicinity 

2. Be consistent with the General Plan, the One Year Plan, Sector Plans, and 

other adopted plans 

3. Not significantly injure the value of adjacent properties 

The proposed use does not satisfy the guidelines of what said use should do: 
 

1. The character of the neighborhood, a downtown area, has no large self-storage facilities as 
proposed.  Neighboring properties such as a hotel, event venue, and future science center 
are the types of places people visit, enjoy, and complement each other.  Self-storage does 
not add to the synergy that exists around here.  It would create a permanent dead zone 
that lacks life and economic activity.  

 
2. The proposed use in inconsistent with the One Year and Sector Plan of MR-RC (Mixed Use 

Regional Center) which specifically says uses with automobile and truck oriented, 
warehouse/distribution uses do not fit. Self-storage is just a subdivided warehouse.  

 
3. While measuring the impact on values of adjacent properties is difficult, I think it would be 

safe to assume that self-storage would not help adjacent values.  The creation of a 
property with no nightlife or residents in a downtown area would likely injure adjacent 
property values growth.  

 
The new zoning that went into effect January 1st, although not applicable to this review because of 
the time the application was made, would not allow for this proposed use.  This shows that the due 
diligence with the new zoning was intentional to not allow this.  The professional planners that 
wrote the new zoning know that this type of use is incompatible with the vision and functioning of 
how a downtown area thrives.  
 
Once again, think about what our downtown area should be, please deny this request.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Nathaniel Shelso 
811 Avice Lennon St.  
Knoxville, TN 37921 
(901) 484-3790 
ndshelso@gmail.com 
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